
 

23 April 2021 

 
 

Updated Statement on COVID 19 (Coronavirus virus) No. 4 
 

Our Chairman, John Gill, has said that he thought this crisis had some way to go – 
and this remains the case.  He repeated that “BCMoW has a responsibility to 

continue delivering meals to vulnerable Clients in our Community and we must 
ensure our Clients and Volunteers stay safe”.  

 
BCMoW continues to apply safe practices to protect those cooking, delivering and 

receiving meals.   
 

BCMoW is grateful to all our wonderful Volunteers - who have kept BCMoW going 
during this crisis.  This support has meant we have been able to continue our meal 

service to the vulnerable throughout this difficult time. 

 
The UK Government is making a great effort to protect all of us, especially the 

vulnerable.  We are following the road map out of lockdown, but there remains the 
real possibility of another spike and rise of infections, so we continue to be very 

cautious.    
 

The vulnerable will need to remain alert and exercise safe practices for some time 
to come. Our Volunteers are all well aware of their responsibilities and are 

exercising great care whilst going about their tasks. 
 

Please stay safe and follow the Government Guidance. 
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